
Campbell, Ben (NRD
11/10/2011 12:22:52 PM

'Shori, Sunil' (sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov)
Homer, Trina (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC); 
Ramaiya, Shilpa R (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd); Halligan, 
Julie (julie.halligan@cpuc.ca.gov); Dowdell, Jennifer 
(/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=JKD5)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:

Bee:
Subject: T-30 New Test and T-31 pictures

Hi Sunil:

We are re-testing T-30 in Palo Alto today and the pipe held pressure without leaking at our 
75% hold point and at about 11:55 the spike test was completed at 759 psi. The pressure has 
been lowered to 710 psi for the remainder of the 8 hour test. The pipe is very unlikely to 
experience a rupture at this point, but another leak could possibly develop but this is also 
unlikely.

Here are some pictures of the gouges on Line 132 at the rupture point of T-31.

Ben Campbell 
PG&E
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